
 
 
 
 

WARWICKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

 
PROPOSED TRAFFIC SIGNALS JUNCTION – COMMON LANE / NEW 

ACCESS ROAD, KENILWORTH 
 
Warwickshire County Council hereby gives notice of its intention to install traffic 
signals on Common Lane, Kenilworth at the junction of the new access road, in 
accordance with the planning condition for a Bloor Homes housing development, 
WDC planning application number W/14/1340. 
 
A copy of this notice and a plan showing the location of the proposals can be 
inspected at Warwickshire Direct in Shire Hall, Market Place, Warwick. The plan is 
also available to view on our website www.warwickshire.gov.uk/trafficsignals. 
 
Any enquiries relating to the proposals may be made to Shirley Reynolds, Design 
Services, Communities, PO Box 43, Shire Hall, Warwick, CV34 4SX (Tel. 01926 
412110) or emailed to shirleyreynolds@warwickshire.gov.uk so as to be received by 
28 June 2017. The Council regrets any inconvenience that may be caused due to 
the works. 
 
 

S Duxbury 
Head of Law & Governance 

Shire Hall, Warwick 
07 June 2017 
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